
Project Update: February 2016 
 
On 26th January 2016, at the Institute for the plant Sciences in Graz (Austria), I gave a 
lecture about the plant life of the Long Beach in Ulcinj and promoted the Rufford Foundation. 
This activity was not planned with our programme, but I saw my study visit to university in 
Graz as a perfect opportunity to promote the project. Every second year student of botany 
from Graz is coming to Montenegro on the field excursion. One of the sites in coming 
excursion planned for June 2016 will be the Long Beach.  I attached an announcement of the 
lecture. 
  
Other activities done during this month:  
 

 Abstract submission for the Conference in Banja Luka: “Nature knows no boundaries” 
Rufford Small Grants Foundation. 

 Preparation of the scientific papers about the biological values of the Long Beach.  
  

 


